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Washington, DC 20555

Significant Change in
Facility Administration

Re: Facility License R-56, Docket Number 50-83

As required by our Technical Specifications, Section 6.6.3, Paragraph(1), we are reporting a
significant change in our facility organization at Level 3 which is the level responsible for the day-
to-day operation of the University of Florida Training Reactor(UFTR).

For a number of years I had filled the Level 3 position(Reactor, anage•t)while'also serving as the
Level 2 Director of Nuclear Facilities with periodic Acting Reactor Managers when needed and
experience -levels allowed. Effective: September`85 2008, Mr. Brian Shea has been hired to fill the
Reactor Manager position on a permanent basis. He is a former SRO at the UFTR and has
industry experience as well as a-Bachelor's Degree from our Nuclear and Radiological
Engineering Department here at the University of Florida. He will soon be taking the examination
to be certified again as a Senior Reactor Operator. If further information is needed, please let us
know. 2 ;J1

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

William G. Vernetson
Director, Nuclear Facilities
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